
Security is everyone’s responsibility. 

Do you know what to do if you see something 
out of the ordinary?  

Protecting classified and sensitive 
information is not just a security officer’s 
concern, it is everyone’s responsibility. 
Ensure you are up to date on training and 
follow the requirements outlined in your 
company’s Standard Practice procedures 
(SPP), as applicable.  

Cultivating a culture of awareness and 
vigilance is essential for keeping our 
employees, information, and assets safe. 

Bottom Line: Be assertive. Be alert. Be aware. 
Report suspicious activity. When in doubt, 
reach out to your Facility Security Officer with 
any security concerns and issues. 
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